On behalf of the Bruce County International Plowing
Match 2008, we would like to take this opportunity to
thank you for your support. Your generous contribution has
ensured the success of our event, promoted rural and
economic development and a strong feeling of pride in the
County of Bruce.

Lifestyles Committee of the IPM 2008

Shirley Kuntz and Fran Farrell, Co-Chairs
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